
 

ASP 

This week the children from the provision have been 
learning how to print.  They have looked at enlarged 
photographs of snowflakes for inspiration in order to 
create their own unique designs.  The children indented 
their designs intro Styrofoam and rolled ink over the 
surface.  They then pressed these onto paper to 
transfer the snowflake image.   Once these images were 
dry they sprinkled glitter over their prints.  

The children used their sparkly snowflakes as festive 
ornaments and helped decorate one of the Christmas 
trees at Forest Site.   

Year 1 
  

This week in Year 1 we have become authors and created our 
own non-fiction books about transport. Each day we have 
created a new page about a different mode of transport. We 
used our knowledge and books to help us. We also included a 
contents page and index in our books. 
  
I maths we have been collecting and representing data. We 
carried out a traffic survey and we used tally marks to record all 
the transport that travels along Wood Street. We then 
represented this information on a pictogram.  
  
In music each class has been learning a festive song. We have 
learnt actions to accompany our song and we have worked hard 
to learn all the words! We will be performing our songs to each 
other next week. 

  

 
  

  

  

  

  
  


